
                 
 

Monday 19th February 2024 |  Week 4 Term 1 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

Welcome to Week 4 at wonderful West. 

The students have settled in beautifully to their new classes and staff are excitingly delivering high 
quality teaching and learning activities across the school. 

This week is filled with opportunities for students to shine and demonstrate their high potential in the 
creative and physical areas with Memorabilia coming today for students in 3-6 to audition for the     
well-known Moorambilla Choir. 

Our Swimming Carnival is on Wednesday for students 8 years and older. This is a compulsory school 
day and all students are expected to attend. Students in Year 2 who are turning 8years old this year 
have been invited to participate if they can compete in races, but it is not compulsory for them to 
attend if they are in Year 2. 

Unhealthy Food 

There have been quite a few students who are coming to school with slushies and fast food of a 
morning. 

Students are expected to finish their food at the gate whilst being supervised by staff before entering 
the school grounds. I appreciate your support in this matter. 

Attendance 

Attendance continues to be a priority at Dubbo West. We have updated our procedures, and these 
have been implemented across the school. The expectations are that all absences are explained with a 
note, phone call or via parent portal. 

Attendance percentages will be advertised each week in the newsletter. The class with the highest 
attendance chooses the song for the end of the day throughout the week and will also receive a 
zooper dooper. Well done to 1/2B! 

Our school target each week is 90%. Last week was 82%. 

Assembly 

SRC Assembly will be held tomorrow morning in the Hall commencing at 10am. Parents and 
caregivers are welcome to attend. Invitations were sent out last week advising parents of recipients 
and you will have the honour of pinning the badge on your child.  

A morning tea will be held in the Library for SRC and parents immediately after the conclusion of 
assembly. 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow. 

School Photos 

Our annual school photos will take place on 27th and 28th February. Please ensure all photo order 
envelops or online orders are completed/handed in by 22nd February. Don’t forget to remind your little 
people to bring their magnificent smiles with them on the day. Please see photo schedule on next 
page. 



                 
 

Photo Schedule 2024—Advanced Life Photography 

 

Tuesday 27th Feb                                                                                        Wednesday 28th Feb 

5/6H, 5/6M, 5/6T, 5/6D, 5/6L                                                                             Wilays, 3/4A, 3/4G, 3/4H,3/4N 

Captains                                                                                                                   Budyabudyas, Giinmas 

Kinder Green, Kinder Purple                                                                                  Preschool P1 Class 

1/2A, 1/2B, 1/2L, 1/2C, 1/2V                                                                                           Preschool P2 Class 

Siblings Photos 

 

Teachers 

Please find below a list of class teachers for 2024. Mrs Read is Assistant Principal (AP ) Learning and 
Support, Miss Starr and Miss Brabrook are our Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction. 

Have a lovely week, 

 

Jody Hall 

Principal 

 

 

 

Class Teacher 

P1 and P2 Miss Ash/Miss Kellie 

Kindergarten Green Mrs White/Mrs Ellis 

Kindergarten Purple Miss Polley 

1/2V Ms Vhel 

1/2B Mrs Backhouse (Rel AP) 

1/2C Miss Colvin 

1/2A MRs Baltins 

1/2L Mrs Lockyer 

3/4H Miss Harcourt (AP) 

3/4G Miss Gibson 

3/4N Mrs Nott 

3/4A Mrs Green 

5/6T Ms Tonkin 

5/6D Mrs Dowton 

5/6L Mrs Hill 

5/6H Ms Harris (AP) 

5/6M Ms Molloy 

Wilays Mrs Mansell 

Giinmas Mrs Smith (AP) 

Budyabudyas Miss Turner 

Library Miss Barnes 

RFF Mr O, Ms Dormer, Miss Allen, Mrs Mac, Ms Field, Mr Hall & 
Miss Ryan 



                 
 

Classroom News 

 

Giinmas have had a fabulous start to the year!  

All of the students are displaying a positive attitude towards school life as our normal 
learning routines are back in full swing. In the Giinmas, we work hard during class time and 
love playing at recess and lunch in our playground, expelling energy on our play equipment 
and in-ground trampoline that were installed last year. This term we are also participating in 
weekly swim lessons at the RSL. This has been a highlight of our week and all students 
have displayed exceptional behaviour not only while at the RSL but also while travelling to 
and from– Christie Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1/2L Welcome back to school for 2024.  The first few weeks have gone very quickly with 
getting to know our new friends and a visit from some cheeky little chicks! We all had the 
opportunity to hold or pat a chick. They were very noisy and liked to run and hide.   

1/2L are enjoying using different mediums for art each week.—Mrs Lockyer 

 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

  Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Feb Week 4 

19 

Moorambilla 

20 

SRC Assembly 

21 

Swimming Carnival 

22 23 

Feb/

Mar 
Week 5 

26 27 

School Photos 

28 

School Photos 

 

29 1 

Mar Week 6  

4 

Come & Try      

Athletics 

5 6  

Science &              

Engineering         

Challenge 

7 8 

Mar Week 7 

11 12 13 14 15 

Upcoming Important Dates 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


